
We’ll be in the 
Neighborhood
tomorrow!
Tomorrow, the City of Fresno will be in your 
neighborhood to flush out the water main. 
Don’t worry, your water won’t be shut off or 
negatively affected in any way – but we do ask 
that you consider parking across the street or 
moving your car out of your driveway before 
7AM tomorrow so you won’t have to drive over 
the hoses we use to filter and clean the main.

For questions, call (559) 621-5480!

Thanks for your cooperation!

New Flushing Technology.
Better Water Conservation.

Greater Cost Savings!


